

## PUBLIC LECTURE SERIES 1999-2000

I am writing to enclose details of the fifth annual Public Lecture Series at the Irish Studies Centre which once again includes an excellent line-up of guest speakers.

As we move into a new century of relations between Ireland and Britain, we are proud to provide this unique forum in London for discussion and debate about the important political, social and cultural issues that affect the two islands.

All this year's lectures will take place in the newly purpose-built Henry Thomas Room. As usual there will be an opportunity at the end of each lecture for questions to the speakers and afterwards a chance to meet other members of the audience at a reception.

Please note that demand for seats will be high, so ensure that you register for the lectures in good time to avoid disappointment.

I look forward to meeting you on one or more of the dates.

Dr Mary Hickman

Director, Irish Studies Centre

Irish Studies Centre